COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - JUNE 18, 2007

YORK REGION POLICE
2™ ANNUAL COMMUNITY SAFETY VILLAGE GOLF TOURNAMENT

Recommendation
In response to a request made by York Regional Police and dated April 3, 2007, Mayor Linda D,

Jackson recommends that $2,000 be approved and funded from the Council Corporate Budget
for the purposes of supporting the 2™ Annual Community Safety Village Golf Tournament.

Economic Impact

The Council Corporate Budget will incur the expense of $2,000.

Communications Plan

None is required. -

Purpose

To support the Community Safety Village and the efforts of York Regional Police in this regard.

Backaround -~ Analysis and Options

Council of the City of Vaughan approved support in the amount of $2,000 in 2006 for the same
purpose.

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007

This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources
have not been allocated and approved.

Regional Implications

None.
Conclusion

City of Vaughan's support of the Community Safety Village is appropriate given our partnership
and mutual interest in providing our residents with safe communities.

Attachments

1. York Regional Police request, dated April 3, 2007.
2, 2006 Council resolution.



Report prepared by:

Linda D. Jackson

Respectfully submitted,

Linda D, Jackson
Mayor



York Regional Police

Chief of Police 17250 Yonge Street, Newmarket, Ontario, Canada L3Y 4W35
Armand P, La Barge 1-866-8POLICE TTY 1-800-668-0398 Fax 905-853-5810 www.police.york.on.ca

April 3, 2007

Supporters of the Community Safety Village of York Region:

Re: 2" Annual Community Safety Village Golf Tournament

Dear CSV Supporter:

The Community Safety Village of York Region is dedicated to providing life saving injury prevention programs
to students from York Region in Grades One through Five. Since our grand opening in May 2005, over 35,000
children have received instruction in traffic safety, pedestrian safety, bicycle safety, internet safety and fire
satety. To continue to offer these outstandmg, programs for the youth of York Region, the 2™ Annual CSV Golf
Tournament is being held on Friday June 29" 2007 at Angus Glen Golf Club in Markham. We would like to
take this opportunity to thank you very much for your contribution to the tournament last year and would like to
give you another opportunity to take part in this year’s tournament.

By supporting the CSV Golf Tournament, you are helping to build a safer future for citizens of all ages. There
is no better way of teaching than to offer someone a real life experience and the Community Safety Village of
York Region is as real as it gets!

I am writing to you to spemﬁcally request your help with sponsoring our tournament. Please find attached to
this letter a copy of our 2™ Annual Community Safety Village Golf Tournament brochure which outlines the
Sponsorship Opportunities and a Registration Form, To sign up for our tournament as a sponsor or to register a
team, please complete the registration form and return to Karen Richards, Coordinator of the Safety Village. If
you have any further questions, Karen can be reached at 905-927-1919 ext. 21 or 5475@iyrp.ca

Thank you in advance for your continued support. Your support for helping ensure that York Region remains
one of the safest communities in all of Canada for future generations is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Deputy Chief Eric Jolliffe : Peter Sweers
Co-Chair CSV Golf Tournament Committec Co-Chair CSV Golf Tournament Committee

"Deeds Speak”
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145. COMMUNITY SAFETY VILLAGE GOLF TOURNAMENT (Addendum No. 3)

MOVED by Councillor Yeung Racco
seconded by Councillor Meffe

That in response to the York Regional Police’s request of June 12, 2008, to support the
Community Safety Village by participating in The First Annual Community Safety Village
Golf Tournament, that $2,000 be approved and funded from the Council Corporate Budget.

CARRIED UPON A RECORDED VOTE
YEAS NAYS

Councillor Carella Councillor Shefman
Mayor Di Biase

Councillor Di Vona

Regional Councillor Ferri

Regional Councillor Frustaglio

Regional Councillor Jackson

Counciilor Meffe

Councillor Yeung Racco



